TO- Bernard C. “Jack™ Young, Council President

FROM: Peter Little, Executive Director |

l
DATE: April 20, 2010

RE: Council Bill 10 - 0476
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I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 10-0476 introduced by Council President, Bernard C.
“Jack” Young at the request of The Administration (The Department of Housing and

Community Development).

The Baltimore City Parking Authority, Inc. reviewed the proposed legislation and has no
objection to the sale of all its interest in a certain property known as 2024 Etting Street (Block
0314, Lot 071) because its sale will have no negative effect on parking in the area.

Based on the above comments, the Baltimore City Parking Authority, Inc. supports the passage

of City Council Bill 10 - 0476.
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